
 

 

 

 

OFFICIAL: TOWNSHIP OF COLLIER 

 

The Zoning Hearing Board of Collier Township has scheduled a public hearing for 

Tuesday April 20, 2021. The hearing will begin at 7:00 pm and be in an online format. 

Log-in information will be available on the Township Website, www.colliertownship.net 

prior to the hearing. 

 

The hearing is requested by the following applicant: 

 

ZHB-2021-0005 – Applicant Burlington Company, 1025 Washington Pike, Bridgeville, 

PA 15017, is requesting a variance from Collier Township Zoning Ordinance #687, 

Section 2308.3.A.1 Wall Signs. The applicant is requesting to install a wall sign package 

totaling 240.6 square feet. Due to the linear frontage of the building, the Ordinance 

allows a total of 125 square feet. The property is located in the B-1 Zoning District. 

 

Any and all interested persons wishing to be heard should log into the hearing at the 

above specified time and date. 
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